
The Seiberlings and the Great War:  1917-1918 
 
 

One hundred years, ago the Seiberling family supported the war effort on the home front during the 
First World War — known at the time as the Great War. Family members also saw military service. 

Our blog this week is a series of infographics, describing how the Seiberlings and Goodyear participated in World War I. 
 

Learn more about the Seiberlings, Summit County and the Great War by visiting www.SummitWWI.org. 
Stan Hywet also offers a variety of activities on Vintage Days on July 15, 2018. Visit stanhywet.org for details. 

 
 

 


